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355‐32 (COR)
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June 18, 2014 

 

 

 VIA E-MAIL  

joey.calvo@bbmr.guam.gov 

 

Jose S. Calvo 
Acting Director 

Bureau of Budget & Management Research 

P.O. Box 2950  

Hagåtña, Guam 96910 

 

RE:  Request for Fiscal Notes– Bill Nos. 355(COR)   

 

Hafa Adai Mr. Rios:  

 

Transmitted herewith is a listing of I Mina’trentai Dos na Liheslaturan Guåhan’s 

most recently introduced bill.  Pursuant to 2 GCA §9103, I respectfully request 

the preparation of fiscal notes for the referenced bills. 

 

Si Yu’os ma’åse’ for your attention to this matter. 

 

 

Very Truly Yours, 

 

 
Senator Rory J. Respicio  

Chairperson of the Committee on Rules 

 

 

Attachment (1)  

 

 

Cc: Clerk of the Legislature 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 



Bill Nos. Sponsors Title 

355-32 (COR) T. C. Ada 

 

AN ACT TO AUTHORIZE THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS, 

GOVERNMENT OF GUAM, TO ACQUIRE LOT NO. 150-R3-1R/W, 

MERIZO, GUAM FOR THE PIGUA BRIDGE RECONSTRUCTION 

PROJECT. 

 



 

 

 

June 18, 2014 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Rennae Meno 

  Clerk of the Legislature 

 

  Attorney Therese M. Terlaje 

  Legislative Legal Counsel 

 

From:  Senator Rory J. Respicio    

  Chairperson of the Committee on Rules 

 

   

Subject: Referral of Bill No. 355-32(COR)  

 

As the Chairperson of the Committee on Rules, I am forwarding my referral of 

Bill No. 355-32(COR). 

 

Please ensure that the subject bill is referred, in my name, to the respective 

committee, as shown on the attachment. I also request that the same be 

forwarded to all members of I Mina’trentai Dos na Liheslaturan Guåhan. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office at 472-7679. 

 

 

Si Yu’os Ma’åse! 

 

 
Attachment 

 












